
 

 
 

 
 

 
January 23, 2023 
 
 

Extension of PAVE Cycle S/MAC Batch Software Certification 
Cycles 

 
 
Attention:  PAVE/MAC Batch Software Vendors  
 
This advisory is to inform you that there will be no PAVE Cycle S/MAC Batch Certification testing for the 
2023 Price Change release. USPS has decided to extend the current PAVE process until January 21, 
2024, and will not be testing or accepting files for testing during the transition into 2023. 
 
For more details relating to the January 22, 2023 Price change, please visit Postal Explorer website at 
https://pe.usps.com or POSTALPRO at https://postalpro.usps.gov/ 
 
Previous Product certifications achieved during PAVE/MAC Batch Cycle S will be extended on the 
Certified Products Lists (CPL) until January 21, 2024. 
 
ZAP Certification will also be extended to all applicable products if the vendor’s National Zone Charts 
Matrix subscription is kept current until January 21, 2024.  
 
Vendors should not attempt to submit online order forms as you have in the past.  
 
Vendors should direct their correspondence regarding PAVE Cycle S extension to:  
 
Pricing and Classification Service Center  
90 Church Street, Suite 3100  
New York, NY 10007-2951 
PCSC@usps.gov   
212-330-5300  

 
 

###  

 
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  

Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  
475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  

Washington DC 20260  
   

Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  
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